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Question for written answer P-003208/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 117 

Catherine Stihler (S&D) 

Subject: Living wage and public procurement 

Can the Commission confirm that living-wage conditions, which guarantee a wage higher than the 
minimum wage, may be included in the contract performance clauses of a public procurement 
contract, provided they are not directly or indirectly discriminatory, are indicated in the contract notice 
or in the contract documents, and are related to the execution of the contract? 


